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DATE: April 28", 2016

Ceniury Aluminum Railing Approval Confirmation

Based on the submitted iesting report dated February 01, 2018, October 15, 2016 and February 25, 2016 from
Intertek, we are accepting the use of the following deck guards:

74in. Century Aluminum 5mm Glass Railing (Intertek report # 102429832C0Q-003)

48 in. Scenic Topless 10 mm Glass Railing by Century Aluminum/Deksmart Railing (Intertek report #
101821679C0Q-001))

96 in. Component Picket System by Century Aluminum (Intertek report # 102024155C0Q-001)

Please note that drawings that are to be submitted for building permit applications must make reference to the
product and must be clearly identified. Note also that your company name must be clearly visible on your product
for veriiication by the building inspector on site.

The approval includes the connection of the posts to the deck for concrete and pressure treated lumber.

This approval is valid as long as the 2012 edition of the Ontarioc Building Code is applicable and is valid for the
jurisdiction of the City of London only. Application for approval will be required again if a new edition of the
Ontario Building Code is issued, or revisions are made to the current edition affecting loading conditions on
guards.

Note that this approval pertains to structural issues and climbability only. The guards must aiso satisfy 9.8.8.3 of
the Ontario Building Code pertaining to height.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if you have any questions.’
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Amir Sertovic, P.Eng.
Building Engineer-Structural
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